DHEC Opens Thousands of Additional Acres for Clam and Oyster Harvesting
Based on new yearly water quality data, the S.C. Department of Health and Environmental Control will open more than 5,000 additional acres of shellfish beds for harvesting during the upcoming 2011-2012 shellfish season. These newly opened areas meet conditions suitible for classification as Approved for shellfish harvesting. Approved areas are normally open for the direct marketing of clams and oysters for human consumption and must not exceed an established water quality standard fecal coliform bacteria.  The water quality standards for fecal coliform bacteria used to classify shellfish harvesting areas are based on methods and standards established by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration and can be found in the South Carolina Shellfish Regulation R. 61-47.

http://www.scdhec.gov/environment/water/regs/r61-47.doc
The newly approved harvesting areas are as follows: 1) Beaufort County, 448 acres of Brickyard Creek; 2) Charleston County, 883 acres along the Intracoastal Waterway near McClellanville and 1412 acres of Captain Sam’s Inlet; 3) Georgetown County,1200 acres between Muddy Bay and North Inlet and 1200 acres of North Santee Bay; and 4) Horry County, 274 acres near Hog Inlet.

For information on clam and oyster harvesting in Horry and Georgetown counties, call DHEC's Region 6 Environmental Quality Control office at (843) 238-4378. For more information on clam and oyster harvesting in the Charleston area, call DHEC's Region 7 EQC office at (843) 953-0160. For information on clam and oyster harvesting in Beaufort County, call DHEC's Region 8 EQC office at (843) 846-1030.

